
Hemingford Grey Primary School 
Newsletter 

 

Friday 8th July 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

There have been so many amazing things happening in school this week. An absolute highlight has 

been the UKS2 Performances of The Jungle Book. All the children got to watch the first performance 

on Monday and families had tickets for other performances. It was a treat for everyone to watch the 

superb acting and singing. Year 5/6 and their staff team worked so hard to make it happen and all 
deserve a relaxing weekend!   

We have also had a Coffee Morning for Mr Hodson’s class which was enjoyed by everyone. The 

Coffee Mornings have been a great success this term, giving an opportunity for families to connect, 
spend some time in school and raise some money for class projects.  

Our weekly transition sessions have continued so your child should be confident in knowing who 
their teacher and classmates will be next year.  

With the weather set to be warm again next week, please make sure that children have sun cream 

on and bring hats and water bottles to school.  

Mon 11th  - Open Door – You are welcome to come and look at any of your child’s work they have 

produced over the year from 2:00pm. The main gate will be opened at this time, but if you arrive a 

bit later, please go through the school office entrance. Once you have looked at any work and books 

with your child, you are welcome to take them home a little earlier, but please notify the teacher 

when you wish to do so, so they can keep a register. 

Enjoy the weekend! (and the Regatta for those who will be attending) !   

Kirsten Marriott 

Headteacher 



 

 

Hemingford Regatta 2022 - Good luck to all the children taking part! 

What's on next week: 

Monday 11th July 

Year 1/2 Swimming 

Open Door from 2:00pm for parents/carers to visit their child's class and discuss reports   

AnsteyArt Art Club - Year 3 & 4: 3.15-4.15 Years 5 & 6: 4.15-5:15 (LAST SESSION TODAY!) 

Wednesday 13th July 

Year 6  - Table Tennis Trip (If you are able to help on this trip that would be greatly appreciated. We 

will leave school at 9:20am and will be back 12:30pm. Please get in touch with the office via email: 

office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk1 if you are willing to lend us a helping hand) 

Thursday 14th July 

Connect Coffee Morning - Mrs Read's Class - 9:00-10:00 (For Mrs Read's connect coffee morning 

please bring along cake donations (no nuts please). Any money raised at the coffee morning will go 
directly to the child's phase. All donations greatly appreciated thank you!)  
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Year 6 Swimming - please remember they need a pack lunch and their swimming kit. (Parent 

helpers: If you are able to help to walk with the children to swimming between 10:15-1:30pm please 

email the school office: office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk2  thank you!) 

Girls Tag Rugby Club  - Years 4, 5 and 6  - 3:20-4:20pm (THIS IS THE LAST SESSION TODAY!) 

Friday 15th July 

Ice cream Friday after school in the playground 

 

Please see the poster below which gives information on a summer fitness camp for children taking 

place during the summer holidays: 

 

                                                                 
2mailto:office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk 


